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In the name of Allah, the Compassionate, the Merciful 

FINAL EXAMS 
Alhamdulillah, our 

students are completing a 
successful semester and have 

started preparing for their final exams. 
The exam schedule is as follows: 

Friday, January 14 6-8 P.M. 
Monday, January 17 6-8 P.M. 
Tuesday,  January 18 6-8 P.M. 

Parents! Start now to help your 
children prepare. Provide each child 
with a quiet, well-lit study area. 
Encourage your children to practice 
the du’aa at the bottom of this letter 
to say before their exams. Also, on each 
day of the exams, make du’aas for your 
children’s success. The ASP asks Allah 
to bless all our students with excellent 
results on their exams. 
 

OTHER 
IMPORTANT 

DATES 
 The First Semester ends on Tuesday, 
January 18th. The Eid Al-Adha 
vacation starts right after exams. 
Second Semester begins on Wednesday, 
February 2, 2005. 

 
SECOND 
SEMESTER 

REGISTRATION  
The Arabic School welcomes new 

students for the Second Semester. 
Enrollment for new students is 
January 10-18, on-line. Masha’Allah, 
due to the school’s popularity, we have 
a limited number of seats, so be sure to 

enroll early! Tuition and fees for new 
students are due by Tuesday 18, 2005.  

Continuing students have priority, 
and therefore do not need to re-enroll. 
However, to guarantee a seat in class, 
each student’s tuition and fees must be 
paid in full by Tuesday, January 18, 
2005.  

Insha’Allah, our students can look 
forward to continuing all their 
friendships and forging new ones next 
semester. 

 
NO TUITION 

INCREASE  
Alhamdulillah, the Arabic 

School has managed its resources so 
that tuition and fees for the Second 
Semester will remain the same as for 
the First Semester:  
One student:  $200/semester 
Two students:  $350/semester 
3 or more students: $450/semester 
Book fees: $25/student 
 

AWARD 
CEREMONY 

The Arabic School cordially 
invites you to our First 
Semester Award Ceremony. It takes 
place from 2-4:30 P.M. on Sunday, 
January 23, at Fowler Middle School. 
Please join us in honoring our students 
for all their hard work! 

We need your input to help us better 
plan for this event! Please send an 
email with the number of people in 
your group to 
events@thearabicschool.org. 

The Arabic School gratefully 
welcomes your donations to help cover 
the costs of the Award Ceremony. It’s 
your donations that make special 
events like the Award Ceremony 
possible. Thank you! 

 
SCHOOL 

ENTRANCE 
The ASP thanks the administration 

of the Tigard-Tualatin school district 
for making an exception for us to use 
the main entrance to Fowler Middle 
School. The main entrance will be 
opened as follows: 
For arrival: 5:45-6:00 P.M.  
For departure: 8:00-8:15 P.M.   
The doors will remain locked from the 
outside at all other times, so please 
plan accordingly. The gym entrance 
will no longer be available for our use. 
Also, for your child’s safety, we kindly 
ask you to escort your child to and 
from his classroom.  
 

PARENTS’ 
MEETING  

The Arabic School 
has the goal of excellence in all 
endeavors. To help us achieve and 
maintain this goal, we welcome your 
feedback and suggestions. Therefore, 
we invite all parents to share their 
ideas in a Parent’s Meeting with the 
ASP’s board. This meeting will be from 
5:30-7:00 P.M. on Saturday, January 
29, 2005. The location and other 
details will be announced soon, so keep 
posted! 

 
~ O my Lord! Expand me my chest; ease my task for me; and remove the impediment from my speech, 

so they may understand what I say. ~ 

Physical Address 
Fowler Middle School   
10965 SW Walnut St. 

Tigard, OR 97223 
Mailing Address 

P.O. Box 3081 
Tualatin, OR 97062 

Website 
www.thearabicschool.org 

e-mail 
 info@thearabicschool.org 

 
Tel: 503 803 9751 
Fax: 435 921 5199 


